


 

 

April 4, 2024 

 

 

 

The Honorable James Comer 

United States House of Representatives 

2410 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Representative Comer: 

 

This letter is written in support of the Community Project Funding Request for Henderson Water 

Utility’s North Wastewater Treatment Plant Biosolids Reduction Upgrade Project. It is my 

understanding that, if awarded, Henderson Water Utility will use this funding to upgrade the 

treatment technology at their North Wastewater Treatment Plant.  

 

The existing treatment equipment is at the end of its useful life and these capital upgrades are 

necessary to remain in regulatory compliance and will reduce overall sludge volume, resulting in 

a cost savings for the utility and rate payers.  

 

Henderson Water Utility is a major economic driver for this community. If received, this funding 

will allow the community to improve critical infrastructure and create additional economic 

development opportunities.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jonathan Dixon 

State Representative 

11th District 

 

JD/cg 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
House of Representatives 

 

Jonathan Dixon 

702 Capital Avenue 
Annex Room 395 

(502) 564-8100 

 

 

Jonathan.Dixon@lrc.ky.gov 

State Message Line:  
800-372-7181 

11th Legislative District 
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